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At this time, the Health Department, along with Town Administration, continues to 

follow proper protocols and regulations issued by County, State, and/or Federal officials during 

this COVID-19 pandemic. To date, the Health Department continues to address inquiries or 

complaints regarding businesses and COVID-19 procedures as well as well as keeping our 

community informed on updates or preventative measures, led by our Health and Town 

Officials. 

 

The Health Department office and Town Administration, under guidance of our Health Officer 

and State and Federal directives, continue to come up with necessary measures in response to 

COVID-19, most of which have already been or continue to be put into effect. As the situations 

are rapidly evolving, procedures and requirements continue to change at the Local, State, and/or 

Federal level to meet the needs and safety of the Secaucus community. 

 

Recently, Hudson Regional Health Commission and the Town of Secaucus worked together to 

provide COVID-19 testing to seniors at Kroll Heights/Impreveduto Towers on County Avenue 

and The Elms of Fifth Street. The tests were distributed successfully thanks to the efforts of all 

whom were involved. Additionally, the Field Hospital at Convention Center, officially closed 

operations on May 20, 2020.   

 

At this time, Governor Murphy is slowly reopening the State and you may already be aware that 

public and private beaches will be opening this Memorial Day weekend, with certain restrictions 

in effect on Friday, May 22, 2020. This is a multi-state effort with Governor Cuomo (New York) 

and Governor Lamont (Connecticut).  

 

For additional information on Governor Murphy’s executive orders and directives or his press 

releases, please visit https://nj.gov/governor/ 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please let me know. Wishing you all a safe and 

happy holiday.  
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